
Clenchwarton Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter–8th October 2021 

Hello everyone, 
 
Please be reminded that the Scholastic Book Fair ends today (Friday 
8th October 2021).  Thank you for all your support. 
 
It was lovely to see the children in yellow today in support of ‘Young 
Minds’. 
 
Well done to the children who took part with the Active Kids Festival 
this week.   
 
If you have any concerns, please telephone or email the school 
office.  We will keep you informed of your child’s progress or 
any other incidents which happen in school. 

As always, we want to ensure that your experience at 
Clenchwarton Primary is a positive one.  If you have any concerns, in the first instance, please tele-
phone or email the school office.  If your child is not 
well or has an appointment, it would be appreciated if 
you could kindly inform the office and not put messages 
of these types on Class Dojo. 

Stay safe and take care. 
 
Best wishes 
Ms J Borley 
(Executive Headteacher)   

  

www.clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 
Governors email address:   chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

Attendance                 

  

 Reception:  96.96%    Year 1:  95.48%  

 Year 2:    97.19%    Year 3:   97.12% 

 Year 4:  99.33%    Year 5:   99.3% 

 Year 6:   96.21% 

Congratulations to *Year 4* 

Midday Supervisory Assistants (MSA) —Vacancies—Including Bank MSA’s 

We are currently looking for MSA’s to join us for lunchtime duties at Clenchwarton Primary and West Lynn Primary.  If 

you are interested in applying , please visit:-www.westnorfolkacademiestrust.co.uk/vacancies 

 



P.T.A. 
Hello everyone, 

 

An AGM will take place on Wednesday 20th 
October 2021 at Clenchwarton Primary 
School  (main Hall) from 5pm. 

 

New members welcome and we hope to see 
you then. 

 

Rachel Ballantyne 

(PTA Chair)  

School Calendar 

Please note that the West Norfolk Academies Trust school calendar for 2021/2022 & 

2022/2023 can be located from the school’s website.  School holiday dates are slightly 

different to NCC.    

Lunchtime Co 

Please see the school website for the menu. If your 
child has any dietary requirements that they are not 
aware of,  please inform the school office. 

Bookings via ParentPay, by midnight on a Sunday.   

Thank you. 

 

ParentPay Lunches 

Please book school lunches via ParentPay be-

fore midnight on a Sunday.  Thank you. 

Please make any outstanding payments on 

ParentPay ASAP.  

All payments will need to be made online as we are 

now a cashless school. 

Free Schools Meals on-Line   

Please visit:- 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-

free-school-meals 

Have your circumstances changed recently? 

You may be eligible for Free School Meals! 

The school receives funding for each child who 
comes under Pupil Premium (including FSM). You 
can apply online:- 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals. 

 

 

 

 

Community News 



Diary Dates 
*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change. 

Diary dates are also located on the school website. 
 

 

 

PE/After School Clubs. 

This is for your information:- Pupils to be shown how to dress appropriately for PE (appropriate clothing, long hair tied back 

away from the eyes, no hard head accessories) 

Earrings. Ideally pupils will remove earrings however, pupils unable to remove earrings should make them safe by 

taping, front and back, which may offer a measure of protection. The taping should be sufficient to prevent the stud post pen-

etrating the bone behind the ear should an unintentional blow be received from equipment such as a ball or a person. The 

taping may be done at home for younger children (as stated Safe Practice in PE and School Sport and Physical Activity 

2016). 

Monday 4th October 2021 to 
Friday 8th October 2021 

Scholastic Book Fair in school. 
  

Friday 8th October 2021 Hello Yellow Day 2021—Wear something yellow to school.  
All donations via:- 
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/helloyellow2021 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Quicksticks Hockey @ Pelicans Hockey Clubs—Selected only. 

Wednesday 20th October 2021 PTA—AGM—5pm in the school hall. New members welcome. 

Thursday 21st October 2021 Break up at usual time—Half Term 

Friday 22nd October 2021 Inset Day for staff — No children in school. 

Monday 1st November 2021 Return to school. 

Wednesday 3rd November 2021 Yr3-Yr6 Cross Country (selected pupils) 

Wednesday 17th November 2021 Lilacmoon Photography—Individual photos from 8.30am 

Monday 22nd November 2021 Flu vaccines—More information to follow. 

Monday 13th December 2021 Panto—During the school day. 

Thursday 16th December 2021 Christmas lunch—More details to follow. 

Friday 17th December 2021 Break up at usual time—Christmas holidays. 

Wednesday 5th January 2022 School reopens at usual time. 

Morning Club   

Spaces are available for the morning club which runs everyday in the hall from 7.40 am-8.40 am. If you would like 
your child to take part. Please email icscoachingsl@gmail.com or telephone 07876141107.  If your child is not 
attending an afternoon club for any reason, please inform the school office with the reason.   Thank you. 
















